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Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
26/06/2025 
 

RE PQ 33679/25 
 

Question 
 

To ask the Minister for Health if her Department and each agency or public body under its remit uses a formal 

contract management system or procurement tracking platform; to list the systems in use; and if they are 

centrally monitored or independently operated. -Albert Dolan 

 
Response 
 
Dear Deputy Dolan,  
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

HSE Procurement currently utilises a procurement & tender management system not a contract management 

system which tracks the progress of HSE requirements from receipt of customer request, through the publication 

& evaluation of the project, to the award where the successful supplier(s), the timeframe & the estimated value of 

any contract is captured. The system is named the Procurement Project Management System (PPMS) and is 

centrally monitored and maintained by HSE Strategic Sourcing.  

 

The roll out of the new Integrated Financial Management System throughout the HSE in 2025 will provide real time 

expenditure and purchasing activity data to assist with contract performance and management initiatives. In 

addition, HSE Procurement intends to shortly source a technical solution for upstream procurement processes 

capable of integrating with IFMS and the government etenders portal whilst delivering procurement project 

management, data analysis, tender management and contract information solutions.   

 

I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to 

contact the Office of the National Director of Procurement on (01) 635 2251 or via ProcurementND@hse.ie.  

 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
____________________________________  
Gareth Morton | National Director of Procurement | HSE | Dr. Steevens’ Hospital | Dublin 8 | D08 W2A8 |  
Tel: +353 (01) 6352251 | Email: ProcurementND@hse.ie  
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